







Lewis Spitz Symposium with the 65th Simpson **Smith Memorial Lecture**



This annual symposium focuses on aspects of paediatric surgery, providing an insight into innovation and current practice, with speakers from the major centres of excellence in the field. The 2013 Simpson Smith Lecture will be given by Professor Jan Deprest of Katholieke Universiteit Leuven.

Friday 4th October 2013

UCL Institute of Child Health 30 Guilford Street London WC1N 1EH UK Topics for this year's symposium include:

Controversies in Paediatric Surgery

- Orchidopexy: early vs. late
- Transanal pullthrough: pro- vs. con-
- Redo fundoplication in cerebral palsy: pro- vs. con-
- Bare below the elbows: pro- vs. con-
- Gallstones: surgery vs. wait and see

Evolving care in Paediatric Surgery

- Advances in Gastroenterology
- Surgery for childhood constipation
- Frontiers in interventional radiology
- Transition of congenital anomalies to adulthood
- Paediatric Gynaecology

Course Directors

Mr Paolo De Coppi,

Consultant Senior Lecturer in Neonatal & Paediatric Surgery, Great Ormond Street Hospital, Head of the Surgery Unit, UCL Institute of Child Health, London

Dr Simon Eaton.

Senior Lecturer in Paediatric Surgery and Metabolic Biochemistry, Unit of Paediatric Surgery, UCL Institute of Child Health, London

Simpson Smith Lecturer

Professor Jan Deprest,

Head of Centre for Surgical Technologies, Katholieke Universiteit Leuven, Belgium

Consultants: £175 early bird fee, £195 standard fee

Trainees: £120 early bird fee, £150 standard fee

Early Bird fees will apply until 31st August 2013

Contact details: info@ichevents.com +44 (0)20 7905 2675 / 2232

Book now at www.ichevents.com

CPD: RCPCH accreditation for CPD credits applied for



Great Ormond Street **NHS** Hospital for Children

